
Southfield Board of Education 
Regular Meeting, August 18, 2025 

Volume #63, Report #97 

 
 
REPORT NAME: Contract Extension of Video Production Specialist Services 
 

REPORT OF: Communications 
 
FOR: Information 
 
APPLICABLE LAW AND/OR POLICY: 6111-Internal Controls 
 
STRATEGIC GOAL ALIGNMENT: N/A 
 
STRATEGIC OBJECTIVE ALIGNMENT: Prepare students to compete in a global society with 
opportunities to express a variety of modalities, including self-expression through the fine and performing arts. 
 
FISCAL FUND IMPACT: General Fund 
 
IMPACT AMOUNT: Not to exceed $60,000 in FY 2026 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY/BACKGROUND: M-1 Studio’s current two-year contract expires on June 30, 
2025, and this is a request to extend the contract for one year. 
 
COST BENEFIT ANALYSIS: The annual costs remained constant with the existing contract. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: The Superintendent recommends the Board of Education approve the one-year 
extension for M-1 Studios. 
 
IMPACT IF NOT APPROVED: SPS would lose its video production specialist services, and would need to find 
a new company no later than the August 8th board meeting. 
 
NEXT STEPS IF APPROVED: The Business Office will work with M-1 Studios to finalize the contract 
extension. 
 
 


